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18 November 2020 

 

Dear  

NORTHLAND DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD 
Te Poari Hauora A Rohe O Te Tai Tokerau 

Official Information Act Request 

The Ministry of Health transferred your Official Information Act request regarding Pacific 
representation on DHB boards to Northland DHB on 6 November 2020. 

Could you please answer how many DHB Board members have Pacific heritage, and 
how many DHB Board Chairs have Pacific heritage? Pacific heritage in this regard is 
defined as self-identification as having any Pacific heritage. 

Northland DHB has no board members who self-identify as having Pacific heritage. 

Northland DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist public understanding of 
how we deliver our services. This includes proactive publication of anonymised Official 
Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after they have been 
provided to you. Personal or identifying information will be redacted from any response 
published online. If you consider there are good reasons why this response should not be 
publicly available we will consider your views. 

If you have any queries relating to Northland DHB's response to your information request 
please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Nick Chamberlain 
Chief Executive 
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